19 Mar. 2024

Hinckley, MN Volunteer Fire Dept. Chief Elliott Golly 106 1st NE St. Hinckley, MN 55037

Dear Chief Golly, Hinckley Volunteer Fire Dept., and City of Hinckley,

As of March 31, 2024, I resign as a Hinckley volunteer fire fighter, due to relocation of regular occupation.

It has been a privilege and a blessing for me to have served both with the dept and the city of Hinckley. I will very much miss my colleagues and friends at HFD. I wish you all of God's blessings as we continue our separate paths.

May the Presence of the Christ be your Joy; His Word, your Guide; and His Peace, your Strength.

Your fellow servant,

Rev. Michael J. Metzler, Volunteer Firefighter